
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT  

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 

REMINDER:  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CM/ECF DOWNTIME  

 
Please note that the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio will be upgrading to 
the latest version of CM/ECF. The upgrade will require system downtime beginning at 8:00 
p.m. on Friday, April 4, 2025. The system will be unavailable until 8:00 a.m. on Monday, 
April 7, 2025. As a result, routine filing access for any pleading, including new cases, time-
sensitive motions, or briefs will be unavailable.  
 
 
FOR THE COURT 
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 
 
Date of Reissuance: April 2, 2025 


